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I fully support SB 1558.  As the owner of an electric car, I appreciate how efficient 

they are in stop and go traffic.  No fumes while idling; no in-efficient transmission 

changes when getting up to speed again.  They are quick, quiet and clean.  Electric 

vehicles are perfect for the type of driving required by delivery vehicles.  In the long 

run, they will save money in fuel and maintenance.  We need to do everything we can 

to encourage (or require) these types of services to use non-emission emitting 

energy.  Thank you.  


